
INoeleen Keavey 

,Subject: FW: Waste Recovery Services (Fermoy) WO1 07-03 

From: Adrian Dunlea [mailto:a.dunlea@wrs.iel 
Sent: 13 August 2013 17:29 
To: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Subject: Re: Waste licence review application WO107-01 

Dear Ewa, 

I'm waiting on external advice from my consultant in relation to your queries in your 
correspondence dated on 9 & 18 July 2013. 

My consultant is currently on annual leave. 

I will reply to your queries as soon as possible on the return of our consultant from annual leave. 

Kind Regards, 

Adrian Dunlea 

Waste Recovery Services (Fermoy) Ltd. 

Cullenagh, 

Fermoy, 

Co. Cork. 

Ph: +353(0)25-3 1055 

Fax: +353(0)25-31528 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 
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